
*********************************************************************************************************************************
Policy Update 
PPU 08-10-005 

October 17, 2008 
SUBJECT:  Additions to FIDM 

*********************************************************************************************************************************
Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at 

*DCSE-POLICYQUESTIONS, CSE.POLICY or (602) 771-8127. 
The IV-D PARTNERS should send POLICY inquiries directly to DCSE-POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov

********************************************************************************************************************************* 
The purpose of this Policy Update is to inform staff that DCSE will now include Individual 
Retirement Accounts (IRA’s) and Certificates of Deposit (CD’s) in addition to checking and 
savings accounts in the Financial Institution Data Match (FIDM) process.  FIDM is a successful 
collection remedy and the addition of IRA and CD accounts will assist our efforts to increase 
child support collections.  
 
The Policy statements for FIDM are found in the On-Line Policy Manual (OPPM) under 
Enforcement, FIDM, Financial Institution Data Match Policy. 

 
Staff are urged to view this information directly on OPPM and not create a separate personal file. Click on the link 
http://dcsepc.  You will find this Policy Update in Policy Updates 2008. 
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